
Purpose:

The City of Saint Paul is developing a community-led 
vision for street improvements within the Rondo 
neighborhood and adjacent areas. This is a planning 
study that will be used to inform future street 
construction.

Visit the project page for 
more information: 

www.stpaul.gov/RondoStreets

Rondo Streets Study

Due to weather conditions and safety 
concerns, Cocoa, Caroling and 

Characteristics of a Roadway has been 
POSTPONED 

TO SATURDAY, DECEMBER 21ST, 
FROM 2:00PM- 4:00PM.

NEW Date: Saturday, December 21 

Location: Martin Luther King Recreation Center 
(271 Mackubin St)

Bring your singing voice!  Hot cocoa and fire pits will be on hand. 

NEW Time: 2:00PM- 4:00PM

Come celebrate the holidays and learn about the 
upcoming Rondo Streets Study with caroling and cocoa 
by the Rondo Community Carolers, the Cultural Wellness 

Center, and the City of Saint Paul.

A walk through the neighborhood will occur at 2:30PM.


